Virginia Beach Task Force on Aging

Minutes April 11, 2019
The Virginia Beach Task Force on Aging met on April 11, 2019 at Atria. Chairperson, Mikelle Rappaport called the meeting to order and thanked our hosts for the delicious breakfast provided. Cat Anderson, Executive Director welcomed everyone to their Independent Living and Assisted Living community. 
After introductions of members, Treasurer, Jackie Burke, reported the balance of $1,053.49 for the month of April. We currently have 51 paid members. The expenses towards charity donations are as follows: $500.00 for the Virginia Symphony. Jackie Burke, Treasurer distributed membership applications to our guests and invited them to join the Task Force. The cost of the member is $40 and $42 ($2 service fee) if you pay online with over 90% of that money donated to charities that support our area seniors. 
The winner of the Pennies for Prescription drawing was generously donated to the fund.  Thanks to all who supports our Pennies for Prescription fundraiser. 
The minutes are on the website and website is up-to-date. 

Lisa Burkett, Vice-Chair introduced our speaker Amy, Virginia Beach Psychiatric Center “Signs of Depression in Seniors”. 

The meeting was adjourned with a 50/50 raffle by Atria. The next meeting will be held on Thursday, May 16th at 900 Acqua- 6226 Providence Road, Virginia Beach, VA 23464. Breakfast will begin at 8:30 followed by our meeting with Guest Speaker, Kevin Barklage Assisted Living Cottages. 
Respectfully Submitted by Bremda Paredes.
